
Want to get the latest Church news?  See the Mass readings of the day, or the readings for next Sunday? 
Get the latest Parish News?  Contact the parish by email?  For all this, 

www.mountargusparish.ie 

   

ALTAR SERVERS 

Acting as an altar server is 

open to any children, with the 

blessing and permission of 

their parents, who have made 

their 1
st
 Holy Communion. 

Any interest is followed by a 

period of training and trying-

out. Names and contact 

details can be given in at the 

monastery reception; to 

Father Frank; or to either of 

those who look after the 

altar-servers – Lulu McGann 

and RoseMary Dwyer. 

 

PARISH PASTORAL 

COUNCIL 

We have been looking for 

three new people to serve on 

our Parish Pastoral Council. 

The closing date for 

nominations is this Sunday 

6
th

 July. You will find 

nomination forms with 

further details on the table at 

the back of the Church. When 

completed, put the 

nomination form into the box 

marked “Parish Pastoral 

Council Nominations”.  

 

MEETING ROOMS 
Beginning Tuesday 1

st
 July, 

the Meeting Rooms will be 

closed for the remainder of 

the month of July to allow 

necessary repair work to be 

done. Access to the upstairs 

rooms will be sealed off. 

PARISH ANNIVERSARY - PHOTOS 

On 15
th

 August this year Mount Argus 

Parish will be 40 years old. Thanks to 

those who have handed in photographs. 

This Sunday 6
th

 July will be the cut off 

date for photos so as to give us time to 

scan and prepare a presentation. Your 

name and contact details should be 

provided so that the photos may be 

returned to you safely. 

 

MATT TALBOT SUNDAY 

Matt Talbot Sunday is a day on which we 

pray for all who suffer because of 

addiction of any kind. The Annual Matt 

Talbot Mass will take place next Sunday 

6th July at 3pm in Christ the King 

Church, Cabra. The Celebrant will be 

Bishop Eamonn Walsh.  

 

SUMMER SCHEDULE IN MOUNT 

ARGUS 

During the months of July and August, 

with members of the Community trying to 

take a break, there will be no Confessions 

on Wednesdays and no 4pm blessing with 

the relic on Wednesdays. There will be 

Confessions on Thursdays and Fridays as 

usual. On Saturdays Confessions will 

begin at 9.30am to enable the priest to also 

celebrate the 9am mass if required. 

 

BULLETIN 
There will be no bulletin now until 

September. Please keep an eye on the 

website and notice board, and listen 

carefully to the notice announcements at 

Mass, to stay informed. 

 

PARISH 

ANNIVERSARY 

On 15
th

 August this year 

Mount Argus Parish will be 

40 years old. On Sunday 

17
th

 August we will have a 

simple celebration at the 

11am Family Mass with a 

coffee morning after. On 

Sunday 14
th

 September, 

Feast of the Holy Cross, 

Archbishop Martin will 

celebrate the 11am Family 

Mass followed by a buffet 

in the monastery garden to 

which all are welcome. 

 

PARISH WEBSITE 
To coincide with the 40

th
 

Anniversary of the Parish 

we hope to re-launch a new 

look parish website. Our 

webteam are working hard 

on this at present and we 

will keep you informed. 

 

MOUNT ARGUS 

CHURCH 

Also to coincide with the 

40
th

 Anniversary of the 

Parish we are working on 

an information leaflet on 

our beautiful church that 

will be of interest both to 

visitors and to those for 

whom this church is their 

spiritual home.  

 

Collections 28
th

/29
th

 June 

 

Collections: €1951 

Parish Envelopes: 

€209.10 (2 weeks) 

Standing Orders etc:  

€338 (Approx) 

Peter’s Pence: €1582 
 

 

MOUNT ARGUS PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
 
Our mission is to be a living parish where 

 All will feel welcome 

 Everyone will be appreciated and 
encouraged to use their gifts 

 People and priests work together to 
develop a community of faith and 

compassion. 

Kindly remember the 
recently deceased: 
 
 
Sheila Grainger 
 

May she rest in peace 


